
I strongly oppose HB2555. This bill will ban nearly all wakeboarding and wake surfing on the Willamette River. A 4000 pound boat is 
not a large or specialized boat. If the intent is not to discriminate against a broad group of users, this bill is irresponsibly written and 
will have significant unintended consequences.


